

Mar. 6th, 2020

DRAPER 3



UPCOMING EVENTS

March 9th - March 13th

Monday, March 9th

Tuesday, March 10th

Tuesday, March 10th

Wednesday, March 11th

Thursday, March 12th

March 13th - March 14th

Friday, March 13th

Friday, March 13th

Saturday, March 14th

Saturday, March 14th

Monday, March 16th

Tuesday, March 17th

Wednesday, March 18th

Wednesday, March 18th

Wednesday, March 18th

Friday, March 20th

Friday, March 20th

Saturday, March 21st

Staff Appreciation Week

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (7-8pm)

7th Grade Capitol Trip (8am-1:45pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (8-9am)

National Latin Exam (1-1:45pm)

Lacrosse Interest Meeting (2-3pm)

Debate State Tournament

Builder of the Year Assembly - D3 (10-11am)

Builder of the Year Luncheon - D3 (11am-12:15pm)

Saturday School (7-10am)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (9-10am)

Term 4 Late Work Deadline

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (6-7pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (8-9am)

9th Grade Make a Difference Day (12:30-2:30pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (1-2pm)

End of Term 4

10th Grade Gala Preview (10:20-11:30am)

10th Grade Reception and Red Carpet Gala (6-8pm)



For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at http://www.draper3.americanprep.org.

D3 Re-enrollment Meetings

This year, for D3 Re-enrollment Meetings, we ask that all parents sign up ahead of time to RSVP their seat. This will allow us to prepare your unique family enrollment letter w/code prior to your arrival. These letters will be ready for you to pick up on your way out of the meeting. The Google sign up replaces our previous check-in process at the door. We will of course allow parents to attend if they haven't previously signed up. There will be a table with staff to receive these parents so we can prepare your letter during the meeting. If you don't RSVP for a meeting please plan to show up at least 15 minutes early to check in.

Dates and Times for Meetings: Please select one meeting to sign up for:

- Monday, March 9th: 7pm-8pm (sign up)
- Tuesday, March 10th: 8am-9am (sign up)
- Saturday, March 14th: 9am-10am (sign up)
- Tuesday, March 17th: 6-7pm (sign up)
- Wednesday, March 18th: 8am-9am (sign up)
- Wednesday, March 18th: 1pm-2pm (sign up)

All secondary re-enrollment meetings will be held at Draper 3 in our Multi-Purpose Room (#301). It's at the top of the main stairs on the 3rd floor.

8th - 11th Grade Lacrosse Interest Meeting

If you are interested in playing lacrosse, please plan on attending the interest meeting on **Thursday, March 12th.** Click here for additional information.

Last Chance to Order Yearbooks!

Order your yearbook now before it's too late!

Order before March 20th to guarantee your copy. We don't order many extras, so please don't plan on buying them on yearbook day.

Prices:

Soft cover = \$17.00

Hard cover = \$22.00

Order at either office or online at https://www.americanprep.org/yearbook/

JH Girls Basketball Team Wins State Championship

Congrats to the Draper APA JH Girls Basketball Team on winning the State Championship! They played against American Heritage in the final game of the championship and won 44-15! Go Eagles!!

Harry Potter Cooking Camp

Ms. Hall's Cooking Camps Presents: Harry Potter World! This is a hands-on class where students will learn and make each dish themselves. Cost is only \$25 per student! Click here for additional information.

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character



Last Chance to Sign-Up for This Year's Ballroom Blast Clinic

We are still looking for a few more 7th -12th Grade Students who want to join us for dancing fun that will be showcased with an exciting routine in the Ballroom Dance Company's end-of-year concert! For the low fee of just \$70 you will recieve 8 lessons and the costume rental for the shows. (All boys who sign up will receive a king-size candy bar the first day of class!) The clinic runs for 8 weeks: Tuesdays from 3:00-3:45 pm in the D3 cafeteria, from Mar. 10th to May 5th (no class Apr. 7th) with performances on May 8th and 9th. Hope to see your student there! Please click here to see the flyer with more registration details.

- Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

Calendar Update: 10th Grade Red Carpet Gala

Please mark your calendars. The 10th Grade Red Carpet Gala, which was scheduled for Saturday, March 7th, has been pushed back two weeks to **Saturday, March 21st**.

As you help your student prepare for the Gala, here is the dress code for 10th Grade Students: Formal dress for the gentlemen includes a collared dress shirt, slacks, belt, and tie. Formal dress for the ladies includes a professional dress or pantsuit. Dresses must be no more than 1 inch above the knee or less than a 2-inch shoulder strap.

Saturday School

Saturday School will be held on **Saturday, March 14th**. Please check Aspire to see if attendance is required for tardies, and check in the HS and JH offices to see if you need to attend for uniform infractions. The cost is \$10 an hour and must be paid in advance.

Ballroom Competition Success

The ballroom team recently competed at the Utah Classic competition in Logan, Utah. This is a competition that studios and schools from all over Utah and Idaho compete in. There were almost 150 different team routines competed at the event. Our team took 1st place in the Youth Standard/Smooth Category, 1st place in the Youth Swing Category, 1st place in the Youth Novelty Category, and 2nd place in the Cabaret (Lift) event. We also had 12 students place in the top 6 in different individual events as well.

APEF Corner

Please read the following message from APEF Executive Director, Michelle Goudge:



American Preparatory Education Foundation (APEF)

Michelle Goudge, Executive Director e: mgoudge@americanprepfoundation.org | p: 801.661.1928



Foundation Parent Committee

Thank you to those of you who have reached out to me about the Foundation's Parent Committee. I will be in touch with you soon. This committee will be involved in networking, planning, social, and fundraising activities. I am looking for members of the committee to be willing to share ideas and brainstorm with other committee members to come up with new ideas and find ways to improve those already in place. If you have any questions or would like to be considered for this committee, please call or email me.



Parents can email volunteer hours to: D3volunteer@apamail.org